
                 03.10.25 

Black History (Legacy)  Month 

Is this month! Please see the letter we sent earlier this week 

and perhaps engage in conversation with your children about 

why it is so important to celebrate equality and diversity! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Have a lovely weekend, 

From us all at UPS 

Your Urmston Primary School 
Governors 

 

All state schools have a gov-
erning body, and at UPS we 
have a fantastic governing 
body made up of a broad 
range of members with varied 
backgrounds, skills and 
knowledge.  
 
You will have seen in the UPS 
Home - School agreement, 
Governors promise to keep 
your children safe in school 
and to support and challenge 
school leaders to make sure 
they are providing the best 
education for your child in a 
way that fully embraces all of 
our school values of being 
happy, respectful, kind, re-
sponsible, proud and resilient. 
As a board we aim to fully em-
brace the school values too! 
 
Being a governor is a balancing 
act of supporting the school 
whilst feeling able to robustly 
challenge where necessary 
and all the while being aware 
that it is not our role to stray 
into the school's operations.  
 
We have a great mix of skills 
that include finance, HR, pas-
toral, business as well as edu-
cation and it’s a privilege for 
us to be able to work together 
as a body, unified in our striv-
ing for the best outcomes for 
our UPS children.  
 

We look forward to giving you 
more Governor updates and 
insights in the UPS newsletter 

Dates… 

Friday 10th October – World Mental Health Day – everyone to wear yellow 
Friday 17th October 3.45: Parent Partnership and Inclusion meeting 
Friday 24th October: Diwali 
WB Monday 10th November: Anti-Bullying Week/World Kindness Day 
Thursday 13th and Tuesday 18th November: Parents Evening 
Friday 14th November: Children In Need 
 (We’ll be in touch about workshops, including how we use the PLACE ap-

proach to relate to our children, as well as the Christmas festivities...it’ll be 

here before you know it! 

NEW RECEPTION AND NURSERY VISITS: for SEPTEMBER 2026 

start 

If you’d like to spread the word, we are doing some visits for 

prospective parents for Nursery and Reception next year! The  

dates are below. Many thanks… 

Thursday 9th October at 2pm 
Wednesday 15th October at 9.30am 
Thursday 6th November at 3.45pm 
Wednesday 12th November at 2pm 
Tuesday 18th November at 9.30am 

We wish all of our Jewish 

friends a meaningful Yom 

Kippur. Our thoughts are 

with anyone affected by 

the incident yesterday in 

north Manchester. The 

prayer to the left re-

minds us that regardless 

of our faith, the desire 

for love and peace are perennial in all religions and those who 

fail to see this are misguided and do not represent the majority. 

We hope and pray for a more peaceful future for our children. 



Football Success! 

Well done to Mr Irakoze and the Y3s for a brilliant afternoon’s work at Victoria 

Park earlier in the week. Great sports and the team won all of their matches at 

the event! Thanks for representing our school so well guys! 

Autism@Manchester 

Please see the really important message below and take a look… 

It's been a difficult time for autistic people, their families, carers and friends, particu-
larly recently. At Autism@Manchester, we produce high quality research working 
with the autistic community and you can find out more on our website and blog. 
If you are interested in our research or would like to find out about opportunities to 
get involved, you can email erin.beeston@manchester.ac.uk to join our mailing list.  
Web: http://www.autism.manchester.ac.uk 
Blog: https://sites.manchester.ac.uk/autism-at-manchester/ 
Find us on Bluesky, Facebook and Instagram. 
We also recommend consulting NHS pages for the latest health advice, and for fur-
ther information about autism see the National Autistic Society http://
www.autism.org.uk and Autistica http://www.autistica.org.uk web pages. 

Thanks! 
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CLASSROOM ACTION 

This week we’ve been forest schooling (chopping wood, building dens and all sorts!); thinking carefully 

about how we might question a ’Stone Age Boy’; keeping to the correct pitch with our vocals; reading 

and performing poems at a poetry café, on National Poetry Day; counting to ten in French; order tele-

phones in chronological year or-

der; balancing independently 

and in pairs; writing some Ro-

man acrostic poetry; learning 

about the inputs and outputs of 

a computing system; learning 

about greater than and less 

than; keeping to a steady beat; 

sorting objects by their proper-

ties...and much more! 


















